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SUBJECT: Receive and File Correspondence the National Association of
: Housing and Redevelopment Officials (NAHRO)
RECOMMENDED ACTIONS

That the Board of Commissioners Receive and File the Correspondent:e from NAHRO.

BACKGROUND / DISCUSSION

in October 2009, Yolo County Housing received correspondence from Renée Rooker,
President of NAHRO, thanking the Executive Direcfor for her contributions to NAHRO
through participation in the Community Revitalization and Development Committee at the
national level working in policy formulation, legislative advocacy and professional
development.

FISCAL IMPACT
None.

CONCLUSION

The Board should receive and file the letter.

Attachment: Letter and Certificate from NAHRO

Working together to provide quality affordable housing and community development services for alf



AHRO National Association of Housing and Redevelopment Officials.
630 Eye Street, NW, Washington, D.C. 20001-3736 {202) 289-3500
tuilding communities together for 75 years E-mail: nahro@nahro.org Toll Free 1 (877) 866-2476
Web site: Www.nahro.drg Fax (202) 289-8181

October 6, 2009

Ms. Lisa A. Baker

Fxecutive Director

Yolo County Housing

147 West Main Street .
Woodland, CA 95695

Dear Lisa:

I commend you for your leadership and contributions you have provided NAHRO as a
member of the National Community Revitalization and Development Commiittee. NAIHRO’s
committees are 1ts most effective tools in the development of policies and programs that assist
to strengthen our industry and the association. Your participation on the National Community
Revitalization and Development Committee has contributed significantly to NAHRO’s efforts
to address our nation’s housing and community development needs. During the past two
years, we have strengthened NAHRO as a leader in Washington and in our own jurisdictions
as the go to organization. As an association we have become more responsive to member
needs 1n policy formulation, advocacy and outreach and professional development. 1 want to
thank you for your role in these accomplishments.

On behalf of the NAHRO membership and myself, thank you for sharing your time,
talent and expertise during the last two years. Together we have made a difference in
addressing the housing and community development needs of all Americans.

Warm regards,

e B 7
e By
et %ﬁwé%ﬁi)

Renée Rooker, SPHM
NAHRO President

Reniée Rooker, SPHM, President; Akinola Popoola, PHM, Senior Vice President; Richard Herrington, Jr., Vice President-Professional Development; Dianne
Hovdestad, PHM, Vice President-Housing; Gaif Monahan, PHM, Vice President-Member Services; Bill Puta, Vice President-Community Revicalization &
Development; Carl 8. Richie, Jr., Vice President-Commissioners; Jane C. W, Vincent, Vice President-International; Saul N. Ramirez, Jr., Executive Direcror
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